Thank you so much for your interest in helping us create the 2020 Snohomish Farmers Market poster.  As you probably know, our poster is often sought out by collectors as they’ve been different and featured local artists for 29 years.

We don’t have a lot of requirements, other than the following:

· The poster should clearly display our name “Snohomish Farmers Market”
· The poster should clearly display our information which includes:
· Every Thursday
· May – September, 3-7pm
· Corner of Cedar & Pearl in Historic Downtown Snohomish (or something along those lines)
· Website www.snohomishfarmersmarket.org

Other than that, we’re fairly open to creative interpretation.  We love vibrant, colorful designs that are great in print form as well as online.  We will end up using the poster design as a postcard we hand out at the Easter parade – so there may be a bit of an added graphic need once we decide on our final design.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For printing, we use Postnet in Snohomish and ask that the final file be digitized and rasterized for high quality printing.  The poster is sized at 11x14” and a full bleed, but again, we’re very open.  The poster image will need to be used for our Easter Parade postcards, which will be fun, double-sided reminder graphics that we will pass out surrounding our parade float.  We may ask your assistance in creating a postcard backer that will match your poster design.

We would like to have submissions in by the end of February so we can narrow down our finalists.

Final drafts will be presented to the Snohomish Farmers Market Board of Directors in mid-March.  Selection will be made by majority vote.  The winner will hand over the final digital files and be rewarded $200 (and many bragging rights on our social media & website!)

Please let me know if you need more information!

Cheers,

Sarah

